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Summary 

Participants 

Dra. Deyanira Barrero Leon -  FAO  

Dr. Luis Espinoza Rodezno - OIRSA  

Dr. Rodrigo – OPS-PANAFTOSA  

Dr. Jaime Romero - IICA 

Dr. Jorge Dillon,  Maria Ines Vica, Francisco D’allesio - CVP 

Dra. Rosa Guerrero Cespedes - SG CAN 

Dr. Isidro Molfese - ALA 

Dr. Martine Dubuc - OIE Mesa Ejecutiva-­‐Secretaria 

Dr. Mark Trottman - OIE Mesa Ejecutiva-­‐ Vice Presidente 

Dr. Guilherme Marques - Mesa Ejecutiva-­‐ Presidente 

Dr. Joaquín Delgadillo - OIE -­‐Consejo de la OIE 

Hotel Los Tajibos. 

Main Conclusions 

The GG TADs member present in the meeting was agreed in the following issues: 

• The GF TADs of the Americas is a good mechanism of coordination and co-

operation for help and support to the Veterinary Services of the Member Coun-

tries to implement their objectives and activities;

• The GF TADs of the Americas is also a good mechanism of cooperation and co-

ordination for the International Organizations that work at the Regional Level;

• Despite the formal meeting organizing under the procedures of the HQ of the

OIE and FAO, side meeting at regional level will organize in coincidence with Re-

gional event such as: COSALFA, Regional OIE Conferences and OIE General

Session;

• Also electronic video conference will be organized;

• The FAO representative expressed concern that he did not know in advance the

report on the activities of GF TADs that was submitted to the GF TADs Global

Meeting in Paris. In this regard, it was clarified that the notification was re-

ceived by Part of the GF TADs Global Secretariat, only 10 days in advance

and this report was discussed only with the GF TADs President;

• The Secretariat will send to the countries the consultation for update the priori-

tize diseases;

• Was agreed the following dates for future meeting:

o March 15, 2017 - 2 PM Buenos Aires Time: Electronic Meting;

o COSALFA 44 – April, 3 to 7, 2017, Goias -  Brazil: face to face meeting.

The OIE was informed about the evaluation process of the GF-TADs that will be carried out 
in 2017.


